
Title X WALHDAB Workgroup Notes 
Monday, November 13, 2:30pm-4:00pm 

1 West Wilson Street, Room 243A, Madison 
 
Attendees 
WALHDAB: Michelle Edwards, Price County Health and Human Services; Karri Bartlett, 
Public Health Madison and Dane County; Paulette Magur and Kelli Engen, Eau Claire City-
County Health Department; Cindy Johnson, Kenosha County Division of Public Health; Rhonda 
Christians, Waupaca Count Department of Health and Human Services 
 
Wisconsin Department of Health Services (DHS), Division of Public Health: Karen McKeown, 
Heather Sebero, Cathy Sendelbach 
 
Title X Grant Forecast Announcement 

• The federal Title X grant forecast announcement can be found here: 
https://www.grants.gov/web/grants/search-grants.html 

• The estimated application due date from the forecast (January 3) will not be the actual 
due date. This date was estimated based on the anticipated funding opportunity 
announcement release date, which was also an estimate.   

 
Local Health Department Interest and Readiness 

• Workgroup members may share and gather information at upcoming regional 
WALHDAB meetings. Department of Health Services staff may be available in person or 
remotely to answer any Title X questions. 

• Representatives shared and gathered information at the Northeastern and Southeastern 
regional WALHDAB meetings. 

• Local health departments are discussing subcontracting services for those counties served 
by Health First. 

 
Next meeting 
Wednesday, November 29, 1pm-2:30pm 
 
 

https://www.grants.gov/web/grants/search-grants.html

